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Congratulations to our 8th grade volleyball team on their 

first win last night!  Way to go, Cyclones!

We are excited to celebrate our 100th day of school on 

Tuesday, February 9th.  Traditionally, this has been an EE/

Kindergarten celebration.  This year, we are inviting ALL stu-

dents (EE-12th grade) to wear pajamas to school this day to 

celebrate.  Please make sure your pajama attire adheres to 

handbook standards of modesty.    

Please be sure to have your green pick-up sign in your     

window as teachers begin the dismissal process. Cards 

should be left in the window until students have been   

loaded into your car.  If you need an additional card,  

please contact the main office. 

 

Book Club for 3rd through 5th graders will meet on 

Wednesday, February 24th from 3:15 to 4:00 in the library. 

We will be discussing No Talking by Andrew Clements. It is 

available at your local public library, or you may order 

your own copy online.  Students must have completed the 

book to attend. Please R.S.V.P. to Mrs. Barnes by Monday, 

February 22nd. Space is limited.  

Saturday (1/30 JH Girls Volleyball at Flanigan @ 10AM  

Tuesday (2/2) HS Boys Basketball at Ridgeview @ 5:30 

PM; JH Boys Basketball at Calvary @5:30 PM 

 

 *Visit the website calendar or il.8to18.com/cca for details! 

http://www.cornerstonechristian.com/news-events/calendar/

